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Dear Parents, 
 
We wish you all the best for Ramadan. 
 
Going to school means a new challenge for your child every day. It is therefore 
important that your child can concentrate on the assignments in class, even 
during Ramadan. 
 
Thereby, we would like to offer some recommendations for this month. 
 
- Please think about the following together with your child: 
How can your child meet the demands of school and also Ramadan with your 
support? How can your child fast without a health risk? 
It is important that you and your child look for different possibilities to follow 
the rules of Ramadan fasting. 
 
- Please inform the teacher if your child is fasting during Ramadan. 
 
- Please apply for a leave of absence for Ramadan celebration (Eid al-Fitr) at 
the proper time. 
Talk to the teacher about this. 
 
As a school community, we endeavour to take religious holidays into account 
in everyday school life as far as possible, depending on the religious affiliation 
of the pupils. 
 
Kind regards, 

  


